
 
 

             A big year ahead 
        From the President - Laura 

Finucane 
 
 

 

As 2022 draws to an end, we can look back at all that 
we have achieved and how far we have come in 
delivering our strategy. We still have some way to go, 
but I am encouraged by our progress. (You can see 
what we achieved in the November 2022 IFOMPT 
Release). 
 
As we look forward to 2023, the timeline sets out what 
we have to achieve to set us up for the 2024 conference 
and IFOMPTs future.  
 
I want to thank all of you who have stepped into the 
various roles and advisory groups that ensures IFOMPT 
can deliver its mission and vision. Particular thanks go 
to those who have chaired the various groups:  Duncan 
Reid, Nathan Hutting Haideh Plock, Anita Gross, and 
Jonathan Stammers. 
 
I specifically want to thank the EC for guiding the 
organisation with such drive and commitment. Thanks 
to the SC for holding each of our MOs to account in 
ensuring we maintain the high-quality standards we 
value so much. And of course, to Ingrid who works 
tirelessly to make sure the organisation runs smoothly 
and efficiently. 

 
I wish you all a very happy end of the year however you 
celebrate it, and a very happy and healthy New Year. 
 
Warmest wishes, 
Laura 

 

https://www.ifompt.org/site/ifompt/IFOMPT%20Release%20November%202022.pdf
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